
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
28 June 2023 
 
Dear families 
 
Staffing Update: Huddersfield class 
 
We would like to say a big thank you to Mrs Keenan as she starts her maternity leave from Monday 3 July. Mrs Shahzad will 
take over as Huddersfield class teacher from this date and Mrs Maltby will continue to support the class. Mrs Shahzad is an 
experienced Year 2 teacher and has an acute understanding of the Year 2 curriculum. She has already formed strong 
relationships with many of the students and families when leading Year 1 Read Write Inc. phonics lessons in the last academic 
year. On occasions when Mrs Shahzad is not in the academy, a familiar adult will cover the class teacher role, supported by a 
member of the leadership team. We wish Mrs Keenan and her family all the best, and look forward to welcoming her back to 
the academy when she returns later in the new academic year. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs Morrissey 
Head of School 
 
 


